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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, September 08, 2009 9:43 AM
To: 'Gene & Diana Reinhardt'
Subject: RE: Fuel Leak case RO0000017 Resp Party of record and Claiming

Hello Gene, 
 
Probably the best way to claim the site is to go to either the link listed on the letter requesting the site be 
claimed, or to the following, which is one step further along.  Go to - 
 http://www.swrcb.ca.gov/ust/electronic_submittal/index.shtml  and then call the toll free number in the upper 
right corner.  The Help Desk can walk you through the process.  Since I’ve not claimed a site, I don’t really 
know how it’s done; so the Help Desk would be your best bet. 
 
So you are aware, the County also has a database with reports on a site in PDF format; see the link below my 
contact info.  Click “Find a Site” on right or left column, then on the next page “Click here to link to the 
AcrIMS site”.  Likely you’ll need to temporarily allow pop ups.  Don’t use the map that will eventfully appear.  
Use the “search” tab at the top of the blue column on the right, then use the following drop down menus: “LOP 
Document Search” and “Record ID – RO Number”.  Then type in the last significant digits of your RO (case 
number; which is 17 in your case).  Most likely a number of cases will pop up, but select yours to see what we 
have available. 
 
For Geotracker only work since July 2005 is required to be uploaded, the County’s web database is more 
archival.  You can find the most recent Directive letters from the County (DIR_2008-07-14, being the most 
recent one requesting work).  Unfortunately I am not yet familiar with the case.  You should also be aware that 
for the next 4 to 6 months the State has recently mandated full review of all sites under an “Impediments to 
Closure” review, and this precludes any additional work requests, unless there’s risk or pending critical 
development.  So at least I’ll be reviewing the case shortly.  Hope this helps, and thanks for the contact update. 
Best, 
 
 
Mark Detterman 
Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm  
 
 
From: Gene & Diana Reinhardt [mailto:reinhardt9@verizon.net]  
Sent: Sunday, September 06, 2009 6:07 AM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Subject: Fuel Leak case RO0000017 Resp Party of record and Claiming 
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Mark, 
I spoke with Steven Plunckett regarding this case at 1944 Marina Blvd San Leandro. 
I informed him that Volvo Construction Equipment now has responsibility for this case due to a transaction 
from Ingersoll Rand in 2007.  I am enclosing a Responsible Party of Record form with update. 
As advised, I accessed the Geotracker site/case with the objective to "claim the case".   Being unfamiliar with 
the system and spending a long time on it, I found I did not know how to claim the case.  Could you please 
respond to this message with any instruction on how? 
Volvo is anxious to get this case moving again. 
Thank you. 
Gene Reinhardt 
908-331-3587 (M) 


